
The Stefaniks <stefaniks@gmail.com>

Re:  and swimming
1 message

The Stefaniks <stefaniks@gmail.com> Fri, Jun 2, 2023 at 9:50 AM
To: Jen Schmitz <jschmitz@onealschool.org>
Cc: DANIEL HUBBARD <dehubbard@msn.com>, Tracie Marino <tmarino@onealschool.org>

Jen,

Our Doctors have told us for weeks that swimming is one of the best activities  can engage in right now.  I need to
speak with the administration to find out what exact note is required for him to return to Pelagics.  Who should I reach out
to?

Thank you.
Cassie.

On Fri, Jun 2, 2023 at 8:31 AM Jen Schmitz <jschmitz@onealschool.org> wrote:
Hello Cassie ,
  I wanted to let you know that our administration reached out to me to remind that  is not medically cleared to be
at swimming or on campus. I apologize for the lack of communication on our end. When  is cleared, we will be
more than happy to let him rejoin the team. I can reach out to Tracie and have her pause the account, so you won't be
charged while  is away. Have a restful weekend!
-Jen Schmitz 
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